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Dear Senators, 

This bill will punish ethical and reputable breeders who work very hard to preserve 

specific breeds. Their dogs are not in shelter because most of them always take their 

puppies back in any age and condition. Oregon has strong regulation already so why 

not to try enforcement the one we have and stop to bring dogs from another states. I 

want to be free to choose the breeder I want to buy from. Choose the one who do all 

necessary health test for specific breed and go with AKC regulations. I think this bill 

will not stop backyard breeders. I strongly suggest to oppose SB 1076. 

Jolanta Kieler  


